
GERALD R. FORD 

June 13, 1978 

Dear Vic: 

It was great to hear that you were successful 
in your bid for the nomination for Governor of 
Oregon in the recent Republican Primary. 

I am sure you would bring the same efficiency 
and enthusiasm to the Governorship which you 
displayed as Campaign Chairman during the 1976 
elections and I sincerely hope you have the oppor­
tunity to display that ability to the people of 
your fine state as their governor. 

Warmest best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

bleV-z~eh 
519 Southwest Park 
Room 408 
Portland, Oregon 97205 


